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General Council Meeting

 
September 5, 2017

Minutes

Attendance by Sign In

General Council Meeting 
I. Call to Order 
by President Johnson at 5:32pm.
II. Minutes from April 11, 2016 General Council Meeting
Minutes approved. 
III. Additions to Agenda


None.
IV. Welcome from Holger Hoock, Associate Dean for Graduate Studies and Research
Started the position in April. Responsibilities include overseeing graduate programming, admissions, pedagogical preparation, curriculum, diversity affairs, advising and mentoring, collaborative, interdisciplinary, and international work, among other things. The objective is for graduate students to succeed and get the most out of graduate school. My top priority is career development. We have found that the majority of graduate students do not end up in tenure track positions, but this is the focus of the majority of our programming. We would like to develop resources for other career paths. Starting a year of conversation and looking for suggestions. Dean Hoock invites each department to meet with him or invite him to their departments to continue this conversation. Email: hoock@pitt.edu. 

IV. Executive Board Reports 

A) President Amber Griffith: The Senate Council Meeting last April was a reflection of the past school year.
B) Vice President Shelby Brewster: No report. 
C) Faculty Advisor Tara Meyer: Dean Hoock is very sincere so please don’t ignore his invitation. There is a low turn-over in administration and it is a great moment to make a difference. There is an upcoming workshop on Friday, September 29th from 12-1pm for Applying for Internal Fellowships (105 David Lawrence)- you may want to talk to the people in your department to find out what you are eligible for and send a representative to the workshop. As of right now there is no information about DACA, but we will support our students, and any international students should contact the Office of International Studies. 
D)  Administrative Assistant Allison Gremba: Please make sure you forward all emails to the graduate students in your department. To have access to the department funds you must attend the meetings (be sure to sign in), invite all of the graduate students to the events (they do not have to attend), and fill out a department information sheet. Make sure all receipts are itemized and you have a sign-in sheet at every event.  
E) Social/Programs Coordinator: No chair.
F) Website/Communications: No report.
V.  Internal Committees
A) GPSG: We need two more representatives from the A&S GSO; meetings are once a month for about an hour. At the August meeting they discussed the New Student Orientation which was held in late August. 
B) Grad Expo: No report.
C)  Teaching Awards: No report. 
D) Peer Professionalization Workshop: No chair. 
E) Summer Research Grant: No chair. 
F) GSO Policy and Sexual Assault: We will be updating the A&S GSO Constitution to match SORC requirements. 
G) Diversity and Inclusion: This committee was established to make sure A&S GSO was actively participating in making an open environment. A survey went out at end of last academic year and we finally have data together. I hope to have it finished by end of this week and then we will share the information. I will also be sharing with the Senate Council. The next step is to start planning programs. 
VI. External A&S Committees: 
A) A&S Dietrich Council: No report.
B) A&S PBC: No report. Still need representatives. 
C) A&S Grad Council: No report. 
       VII. Old or Unfinished Business

       VIII. New Business

A) Career Development: We are going to focus on career development this year. Dean Hoock is on board. I want you all to go to your departments and talk with the graduate students to find out what they expect in terms of career development as part of their education- what they like in their departments and the school, and what they wish was available. 
       IX. Announcements
A) The Film Studies GSO is hosting their annual graduate conference on September 29th and 30th. Jennifer Doyle is the keynote speaker. 

B) The Anthropology GSO is planning a lock-in event with BBBS. Contact Allison (apc22@pitt.edu) to get involved. 
C) Daniel Unger (Chemistry) is planning a BBBS and STEM event. Check out facebook for more information. 

D) The Anthropology Department is hosting a Diversity Event on Friday. October 5th. Be on the lookout for more information. 
        X. Having no further business, President Griffith calls for motion to adjourn meeting


Meeting adjourned, 6:22pm.

Anthropology: �
Linguistics:  Tynisha Brice, Sean Nonnemacher�
�
Biological Sciences:  Amber Griffith�
Mathematics: Jay Pina�
�
Chemistry: Kelly George, Haley Grimm�
Music: Woodrow Steinken�
�
Classics: �
Neuroscience: �
�
Communication: Dan Beresheim�
Philosophy: �
�
Economics: Quanquan Liu�
Physics: Olivia Lanes�
�
English:  Nikhil Titus, Eowyn Randall�
Political Science: Nathaniel Ropski, Brianna Howell�
�
Film: Jesse Anderson-Lehman�
Psychology: Stephanie Sequira�
�
French & Italian: Matthew Blair�
Religious Studies:  Lianghao Lu�
�
Geology: Rebecca Tisherman�
Slavic: Kiun Hwang�
�
German:   �
Sociology: Joshua McDermott�
�
Hispanic: Carlos Rivera�
Statistics: Ling-Wan Chen�
�
History:  Christopher Eirkson�
Theatre Arts: Shelby Brewster�
�
H.A.A.: Colleen O’Reilly�
CLST: Jonathan Devine�
�
HPS: Siska De Baerdemarker�
Amin Tajgardoon (ISP), Holger Hoock (Assoc. Dean)�
�
President: Amber Griffith�
Administrative Assistant: Allison Gremba�
�
Vice-President: Shelby Brewster�
Faculty Advisor: Tara Meyer�
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